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Dear Weekday School Families, 

We have had a WONDERFUL start to the school year!  The 

children are BUSY working together and learning their new 

ROUTINES.  There is nothing better than a FULL school with 

classroom families building RELATIONSHIPS and enjoying their 

time TOGETHER!!                 

                                        Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 
 

 

 

Halloween Festivities 

Your child’s teachers will let you know about individual classroom 

celebrations for Halloween.  The children may wear costumes but 

may not wear masks, or have any type of weapons. 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
October 17 

NO SCHOOL 

 
 

October 20 

LUNCH BUNCH 

 

 
 

75th Anniversary 
Celebration 

 
 

The WDS will celebrate its 75th 

Anniversary on Wednesday, 

November 2nd 

 

The celebration will be an 

evening event from 5:30-7:00 

for students and their 

families.  It is a ‘come and 

go’ as you are able event! 

 

In addition, a Book Fair will 

be set up in the Gathering 

Hall that evening and from  

9-1 both Tuesday and 

Wednesday. 

 

There will be titles for all 

ages. 

 

This event is hosted in 

partnership with  

The Winchester Book Gallery 
 

…and supports local 

business and the Weekday 

School!! 

 

 

 

 

The absolute last day to turn in Health Forms 

and Immunization records is  

October 7th.  
 

 

LUNCH BUNCH is back! 

Our next LUNCH BUNCH will Thurs., October 20th. 

For $5, your child can get a slice of pizza, applesauce, and 

whole grain goldfish for lunch. Simply sign up with your 

teacher and pay $5.  Lunch will be delivered to the  

classroom that day. 

http://www.fpwds.com/

